
 As some of you may know, team member Patrick 
Lepine from the Lodging department and his family are 
very suddenly facing a challenging time. Just before 
his 2nd birthday, Patrick’s son, Alister, was diagnosed 
with Stage 3 Rhabdomyosarcoma cancer. Alister is 
currently receiving chemotherapy and transfusion 
treatments at Dartmouth Hitchcock, which has placed 
anan unimaginable hardship on Patrick and his family. 
Any contribution, no matter how small, can help make 
a significant difference and show our support as a 
team. If you are unable to donate at this time, sharing 
the link with your network would also be incredibly 
helpful.

Please visit gofund.me/fec703d4
OR scan the QR Code.

TO DONATE

GIVING IS OFTEN
AS REWARDING
AS RECEIVING


